
Diary Dates  

FEBRUARY 

Thurs 6th  - Year 6 Basketball  

  Tournament vs Evendons –  

  1.30pm-3.00pm 
 

Tues 11th  - Year 2 Dodgeball  

  Tournament at Evendons 
 

Weds 12th  - Year 3 Family Learning  

  (Maths) – 9.00am-10.30am 
 

Thurs 13th  - Year 4 Family Learning 

  (Maths) – 9.00am-10.30am 
 

- Year 1 Dodgeball 

 Tournament at Evendons 
 

- Year 6 at EPCS for Peter Pan 

– timings TBC 
 

 - FRoGS Valentines Disco –  

  more details to follow 
 

Book Fair in School 11th – 14th February 
 

HALF TERM – 17th – 21st February 
 

Mon 24th  - Year 1 Toy Story Dress-up  

  Day 
 

Tues 25th  - Mr Stapylton’s Group visiting  

  Hampton Court 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 31st January 

Attendance Stars  

Classes with the highest attendance this 

week: 
 

      1st Place – 4SP (100%) 

      2nd Place – 6CA (99.1%) 

      3rd Place – 3LS (98.8%) 
 

Vehicles on the School Site 

We are unfortunately still having a lot of parents driving on to the school site to drop off 

children who are late in the morning.  The spaces outside the main school reception are 

for use by disabled visitors and not for picking up or dropping off children. 

House Points 

The winners of this week’s house point 

competition were AMBER with a total of 128 

points. 

Well done to everyone in AMBER! 

Punctuality  

Recently, we have seen an increase in the 

amount of children coming in late through 

the office.  Please ensure your child is in 

school by 8.50am to avoid them missing out 

on valuable learning time. 

Children’s Mental Health Week  

3rd-9th February 2020  

During school next week we will be taking 

some time to talk with the children about 

this year’s theme of ‘Finding your Brave’.  

Bravery is different for everyone and can be 

about a variety of things such as sharing a 

worry, asking for help or finding positive 

ways to deal with things we find difficult.  

The children will spend some class time 

talking about the subject in a way that is 

appropriate for their age group. 

If you would like to find out more about 

Children’s Mental Health Week, please visit 

the Children's Mental Health Week Website. 

If at any time you have any concerns and 

would like to make an appointment with 

Mrs Watson (SENCo), please get in touch 

with the school office. 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/

